
Events for the Week of August 26 - September 2,  2018  
 

Sunday, August 26  
 12:30 p.m. Preschool Teachers’ Meeting, C112 
 4:00 p.m. Awana, C Building Upstairs 
 5:00 p.m. Life Groups (Students), The Foundry 
 5:30 p.m. Handbells Rehearsal, Handbell Room 
  Childcare, C201  
Tuesday, August 28 
 6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 
 9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
 10:00 a.m. Friendship Club, Great Hall 
Wednesday, August 29          
 4:45 p.m.        Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
 6:00 p.m.        Preschool/Children Childcare, C111 
 6:15 p.m. Pastor’s Bible Study, The Book of Nehemiah, Great Hall 
 6:30 p.m.  Bible Study for Singles (ages 22 to 35), B202 
 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
 7:00 p.m. UPG Ministry Team, B102 
 7:15 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 
  Forge (Students), The Foundry 
Thursday, August 30 
 9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Study, B203 
  

 

Church Financial Report Through August 19, 2018 

Last Year Giving YTD: $ 2,120,714 This Year Giving YTD: $ 2,036,409 
 

Sunday Worship & Bible Study Schedule 
  

 9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service, Sanctuary 

 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 

 11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service, Great Hall 

  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 

  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 

 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 

 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Great Hall 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

Luke Sunnucks, Baptism 

Subscribe to FIRST CONNECT: Text ‘FBCPLANO’ to 22828 to receive the weekly email First Connect. 

  View the Pastor’s Message                                                        Give Via Text Message:  Text ’FBCPLANO’ and the $ amount  to 73256  

  fbcplano.org - Under Resources                                                                                                                                     Wifi Password:  romans121                        



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Fall Children’s Ministries – Please visit our website to sign your child up for our Fall 

children’s ministries: Sunday School, AWANA, and Children’s Choirs.  

 

Parents’ Night Out – Children (babies - 5th grade) enjoy a fun evening at First Baptist 

Plano on Friday, September 14 from 6:00-9:00 p.m. Cost is $10/child (max $25/

household). Pizza is available for $2 per child (gluten-free option is available); payment 

is required upon registration.  Blue registration form, along with fee and pizza money, is 

due to the payment drop box outside the Children’s Ministry Office no later than the 

registration deadline of Sunday, September 9. 

 

Preschool Teachers’ Meeting – There will be a teachers’ meeting today, August 26, at 

12:30 p.m. in room C112.  Please make plans to attend; we will discuss the new 

curriculum Gospel Project.   

Love Where You Live (LWYL) -  On Saturday, September 15, we will once again be 

helping our neighbors with home projects and forming relationships within the Plano 

community. We are in need of many volunteers. There are jobs for everyone, including 

workers to assist with projects, project leaders, inspectors, people to talk with the 

neighbors, plus jobs within and outside the homes. You may also assist through prayer 

and monetary gifts. Volunteers will be meeting in the gym at 7:30 a.m. for donuts and 

coffee, and will be heading to the neighborhood home sites at 8:00 a.m. If you would 

like more information on this community outreach project, please sign-up at the 

Welcome Center, Church Office, or within your Sunday School class. Also you may 

contact Jay Breeding (469-463-9180) or Steve Unger (469-667-8596). 

 

Spectacular Senior Follies (55+) -  Join us Friday, 

September 21 at 2:00 p.m. for the Spectacular Senior 

Follies at the Eisemann Center in Richardson.  The show 

features singing, dancing, and glorious costumes 

reminiscent of the legendary Ziegfeld Follies.  All shows 

are performed by talented individuals aged 55 and 

better.   Register in the Church Office.  Cost is $34.20/

ticket and due by Friday, September 7.   

 

Committee Orientation Night -  All new and returning committee members are asked 

to attend this meeting on Sunday, September 9, at 6:30 p.m. in the Great Hall.  

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Forge  - Forge, formerly known as PlanoPM, will resume Wednesday, August 29. Forge 

is a time for students to gather and engage with each other and in God's Truth. Forge 

meets Wednesday nights from 7:15-8:45 p.m.  

  

Student Life Groups – Student Life Groups are held on Sunday evenings at 5:00 p.m. in 

The Foundry. This is a relaxed, inviting environment where we explore God’s Word 

together. Bring a friend and join us! 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY 

NEW Bible Study for Young Adults -  First Baptist Church of Plano launched a new Bible 

study for young singles, ages 22 to 35.  The study is held on Wednesday evenings from 

6:30 to 7:30 in room B202 of the Berry Building. It will be led by Robin Stewart. The 

goal is to provide young singles with an opportunity to meet together to discuss how 

the Bible can be applied to the challenges each of us face.  

 

Women’s Bible Study -  Women’s Bible Study will start back up on Thursday morning, 

August 30, at 9:30-11:30, in room B203. This semester we will be studying God of 

Creation, a study of Genesis 1 -11, by Jen Wilkin.  Walk verse by verse through Genesis 

1-11, tracing the themes of creation, fall, redemption, and restoration.  In the first 

eleven chapters the book of Genesis addresses our deepest questions, declaring to us a 

transcendent God and shaping our understanding of the Bible as a whole. Workbooks 

may be purchased at the first session, August 30, for $13.00. Childcare provided for 

preschool children by contacting the Children’s Ministry Office. 

First Baptist Plano Men’s Beast Feast – 

Men, please plan on joining us on 

Saturday, October 13, at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Great Hall. You will enjoy a Prime Rib 

dinner with mashed potatoes, green 

beans almandine, rolls, tossed salad, and 

cheesecake.  

 Mark Koch, author, conference 

speaker, and Hollywood Film Producer, will be the evening’s guest speaker. Mark has 

produced several A-list films, including the number one box office hit “Lost in Space”.  

Dedicating his life to the Lord, he is committed to spreading the message of Jesus 

Christ through faith-based global media, including books and feature films. He is the 

Chairman of Prelude Pictures which produces and markets morally responsible 

message-based family films. Mark is offering his popular book, The First Hour for Men, 

for free to all in attendance.   

 Cost is $10 for adults and $5 for those 12 years and under. Sign up and pay in the 

church office by Sunday, October 7. For more information contact: Tommy Shumate, 

tommys@fbcplano.org or Kristie Osborne, kristieo@fbcplano.org.   


